

43 St Mary's Road Ealing W5 5RG Tel/Fax 020 8840 8034

email: <u>London-Ealing@careconfidential.com</u>
http://www.careconfidential.com/London-Ealing



2/3/12

Dear Mr. Sandhu,

I am writing to acknowledge the receipt of the cheque for £5000 to Choices which we received this week. This is one of the largest individual donations that we have ever received and we are immensely grateful to your foundation. For an organisation whose turnover is less than £25,000 per annum I am sure that you can appreciate what a sum of this amount means to us. We are always looking to grow our services but this is hard to plan for in the current economic times, which are difficult for all charities. This donation has given us a lot of encouragement and confidence to keep looking forward to the future, to keep growing and to continue to make a real difference in the communities that we serve.

Please accept my heartfelt thanks on behalf of all of our trustees, volunteers and service users. If I can give you any further information about Choices please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Jo Jenks, Choices manager

Jo Juks.